14/12/99

Serge Hamel

Executive Offices
Hationa! Researeh Couneil
Ottawa, Canada, "K1A JP6

Your letter dated 29/10/99, posted
on 2/11/99 arrived on 11/11/99., Thanks. I've
looked thru most of the voluminous literature you
sent, and found it interesting.

I didn't know you had a wind tunnel. 1Is it a
reentrant closed tunnel, or an open ended tyce? b1
may have some business for you. Also I may have
something for HIA. Fle-se scnd information on crose-
egtion size and range of wind veloecities of tunnele.

Le Higgs and I are friends of long standing.

You may ask him about me. I hasve not and will not
gome to any econclusions about this matter socon. How-
ever 1 think about it from time to time. Let us keep
in toueh. I am,

Sinﬁernly yours,

ote T ;




